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July 11, 2013

Chris Thompson

Customer Service Representative
Unclaimed Recoveries, L.L.C.
11907 Main St #367
Fredericksburg, VA 22408

Dear Chris;

I just want to thank you for your assistance in recovering over $28.300 for our company this year.

| was impressed that your firm was able to locate funds due to our company, and that you promptly
contacted us, in order to get the process underway.

In addition, | was very pleasantly surprised with how guickly we received the funds, after we submitted
the appropriate documents to you.

| have been approached by several recovery firms in the past, with no actual recoveries made.

It was great to have your firm actually deliver on its promise to us.

Thanks again, and ! look forward to hearing from you anytime there are funds due to our company;
Sincerely;

S

Tom Curatolo
VP —Treasurer
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